

Dear Presentation Ball Attendees,

We're excited to welcome you to Riverlinks Eastbank for the Greater Shepparton Secondary College Presentation Ball.

Since your last visit, there are a few changes we'd like to let you know of. We've listed them below.

- In line with the state government advice, you are required to carry a face mask when you leave home. When visiting Eastbank, face coverings are recommended to be worn when you are unable to maintain physical distance of 1.5m.
- Patrons are require to sit at the table they've been assigned.
- There is a limit of the number of people on the dance floor at any one time, this is based on 1 person per 2 square metres.
- Please make sure you arrive at the venue with ample time to find your seats. Our venue is opening earlier to make sure you have enough time to make your way through the building safely. Both entry and exit from the venue may be staggered to reduce congestion at entrances.
- We have placed hand sanitiser stations throughout the venue and encourage patrons to use them regularly.
- When entering the venue, you will be required to scan and fill out the QR code through the Services Victoria app (available for download on the App Store and Google Play). Please download the app before you arrive to speed up the process. Please show the green tick to staff as you enter. There will also be staff to help you with this.
- If you are experiencing cold or flu like symptoms or have been in contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19, you should stay home and get tested.
- Complimentary tea and coffee will be served from the bars. Along with complimentary bottles of soft drink for your table.

Please reach out to one of our friendly staff members at the event if you're unsure about any of this.

We look forward to seeing you and hope you enjoy the night.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Cameron Manager Riverlinks Venues

